
Shasta County Farm Bureau 

P.O. Box 970 
Palo Cedro, CA  96073 

(530) 547-7170 

2022 VOCATIONAL SCHOLARSHIP 
INSTRUCTIONS 

 
This year two $500 scholarships are being offered through the generosity of the 

Frank and Kathy Muse and the Schmitt families 
 
Scholarships are available to Shasta County students, current or former, who are 
pursuing training in diesel mechanics, welding, or equipment operations.  The applicant 
must plan on attending college next year, carrying 12 or more units. 
 
The scholarship is available to both high school seniors and current college students 
and is not based on financial need.  Applicants will be selected based on cumulative 
results of the application elements listed below. 
 

1. A transcript of the high school work or current year of college. 
 

2. One letter of recommendation must be attached to application.  Applicant is 
limited to one letter of recommendation written by a school employee.  Relatives 
may not be used as references. 

 
3. A completed application form. 
 
4. A photograph must be attached with your application and a digital copy emailed 

to shastacountyfarm1@gmail.com. 
 
To be considered complete, the above items must be included in the application 
packet. 
 
Applications must be RECEIVED at the Farm Bureau no later than March 15, 2022.  
Applications received after that date will not be considered.  There are no exceptions.   
 
The recipients will be awarded a Certificate at the Shasta County Farm Bureau 24th 
Annual Spring Social on April 2, 2022 at the Shasta District Fair & Event Center.  
 
Please return completed application, letters of references, attachments and photo 
to either: 
 

Shasta County Farm Bureau 
P.O. Box 970 
Palo Cedro, CA 96073 

( e-mail a digital photo (JPEG Format) to: shastacountyfarm1@gmail.com ) 

 
  or 
 
 Email entire packet to ShastaCountyFarm1@gmail.com 
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